
25 January 2023

Dear Valued Guests,

Good day!

We are excited to announce that Sunprime Kamala Beach will undergo the last phase 
of renovation, the Grand Wing. The project is scheduled to begin on 15 May 2023 and 
is expected to be completed by 31 October 2023.

The scope of work will include soft refurbishments in all its guest rooms (Grand Deluxe, 
Grand Deluxe Pool View and Junior Suite), the pool areas, Restaurant by the Pool, and 
the lobby. Generally, there will be no heavy construction equipment, structural work, 
or heavy construction.

The resort has actually a clear divide in areas between the Beach and Grand Wing. 
Thus, while the Grand Wing is closed, the Beach Wing (where the Deluxe Ground 
Terrace and Deluxe Rooms are located), will remain open across the season. In 
addition, our 2 main pools, along with the pool bar, gym/fitness room, lounge and 
Restaurant by the Sea will be open.

If you have an existing booking for the Grand Deluxe, Grand Deluxe Pool View and 
Junior Suite room categories, please contact our Reservations Department for the 
alternative rooms and/or alternative hotels, either by phone (+66 76 201800) or 
email (info@kamalabeach.com). 

 
Thank you for your continued support! We are confident that the end result of this 
renovation project will be worth the wait!

Sincerely,

Mr. Johan Magnusson
Resort Manager
Email: johan@oceanresortgroup.net


